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1)  Members voted to cancel the meeting that was scheduled for tomorrow, June 22.  Instead the members chose to comment on the ORA 2016/2017 Priorities document via a survey that will be distributed by email. You can expect that document the first week in July.

2) At the June 15 meeting, each of the five priority teams presented their top items for action, and held a discussion with the members. The team captains and ORA officers are working to produce the document that will be presented to the Select Board on July 19. We urge you to attend that Select Board meeting.

3)  If you are an Ogunquit resident and have not taken the survey on Senior Living needs, please do so by June 27.

